
 

                

               

 

6th September 2019 

Dear Parent(s) / Carer(s), 

Safety Zone Trip at The National Watersport Centre 

We have been able to organise a visit to this year’s ‘Safety Zone’ event, which will take place at The National 

Water Sports Centre (Holme Pierrepont). This is an event that provides children with opportunities to learn 

about safety and the prevention of avoidable accidents in realistic and lifelike settings.  Children will meet 

safety experts such as: Fire Fighters, Road Safety Officers, Police Officers and St John’s Ambulance 

personnel.  They will experience mock scenarios and learn how to deal with them in a controlled and supervised 

environment.  The children are taught safety skills through demonstration and use of real equipment in lifelike 

scenarios, which is difficult to replicate in a classroom setting. Needless to say, this will prove an invaluable and 

enjoyable learning opportunity for the children. 

 

The trip will take place during the afternoon of Wednesday 18th September. Therefore, children should arrive 

at school at the normal time. We will have an early lunch in our own classrooms so we request that all children 

bring a packed lunch.  Children should wear their normal school uniform.  However, during their early lunch 

break, we suggest children get changed into a pair of trainers, to make walking around The National 

Watersports Centre more comfortable. As the trip will be outdoors, irrespective of the weather forecast or 

the weather on the morning of the trip, every child must take a coat with them. 

 

The cost of the visit is £5.00 per child: It is necessary to ask for substantial contributions if the activitiy is to 

take place. If you do not wish your child to attend, they will join with another class for the afternoon. If you 

would like support with paying for the trip, please contact the school office where the office staff will be 

happy to confidentially discuss this matter. If we are not contacted, we assume we will receive payment. Please 

pay and give permission online via ‘Eduspot’ by Friday 13th September. 

Kind regards 

 

Mr Smith, Mrs Brodie and Mrs Sanchez 

 

 
Headteacher: Mrs J Cook 

 
Burton Joyce Primary School 

Padleys Lane 
Burton Joyce 

Nottingham 
NG14 5EB 

 
Tel: 0115 9312373 

head@burtonjoyce.notts.sch.uk 
office@burtonjoyce.notts.sch.uk  
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